International Organization Department

12 Nisan 5735
24 March 1975

File No. 215.15.3

To

Mr. Y. Pevzner, Adv.

Chair of the Israeli Association for Human Rights
140 Allenby St.

Tel Aviv

Dear Mr. Pevzner,

| hereby confirm receipt of your two letters from January 24, 1975 and February 29 1975, which we have read with great
interest.

Since you have not yet received confirmation from the International Federation for Human Rights in Paris about the
conference that was to have been held in the middle of this month, | presume the conference was not held and
therefore the question of funding for the purpose of travel to this conference is no longer relevant.

As for the issue of the annual allowance we normally provide for your association, | have asked for such allowance for
the 1975/76 fiscal year for 2,000 Israeli Pounds. Once | know what has come of this request | shall promptly inform you.

With respect to your question regarding the funds we allocated to you for the purpose of travel to conferences held by
the international federation in Paris, and as annual grants for your activity in the country, | hereby attach a copy of my
letter on this matter from June 11, 1973, in which | added, in handwriting, the details of the allocations we have
received for you since that letter was written. | hope these details will solve the problems that have arisen in your
accounting.

Sincerely
[signed]
Deputy Director
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International Organization Department

11 Sivan 5733
11 June 1973

File No. 215.15.3

To

Mr. Y. Pevzner, Adv.

Chair of the Israeli Association for Human Rights
140 Allenby St.

Tel Aviv

Dear Mr. Pevzner,
| hereby confirm, with thanks, receipt of your letter from May 22, 1973.

For the sake of order, | hereby provide a summary of the various grants we have allocated for your association over the
past two years, as reflected in our files.

1) Annual grant Israeli pounds
For fiscal year 1969/70 1250
” »o 7 1970/71 1250
v 1971/72 1000
v 7 1972/73  (August 20, 1972) 1750
1973/74 (June 17, 1973) 1750
1974/75  (May 16, 1974) 1750

2) Travel grants
(For the purpose of participation in international conferences in Paris)

In September 1970 1840
In November 1971 1500
In November 1972 (or rather on December 1, 1972) 1250
InJune 1973 (June 28, 1973) 1500

Given this situation, we now ask for a 1750-pound allocation for a grant for the 1973/74 fiscal year.

As for the question that appears at the end of your letter, we do not think there is a point in us asking to bring up the
issue of the genocide in Burundi at the Paris conference. We must focus on problems of this sort that directly relate to
us, such as the problem of Jews in Arab countries.

Sincerely,

[signed]

Sinai Rom

Deputy Department Director
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